
October 26, 2007

Traffic reduced to one lane on Highway 893 east of Elk Point
Heinsburg... 
Bridge repairs begin Oct. 29 on Highway 893 over the North Saskatchewan River east of Heinsburg.
Traffic will be reduced to one lane during daylight hours. The project includes steel girder repairs, weld
repairs, and substructure bridge work at a cost of approximately $1.5 million. Construction will be
completed Nov. 15, weather permitting.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:
Brent Herrick
Bridge Technologist
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation 
780-305-2414

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.

Alberta Government | Ministries Listing | Infrastructure and Transportation Home Page | News Releases
| Top of Page | 

Send us your comments or questions

Copyright(©) 2007 Government of Alberta

Return to Government Home Page 

HTTP://www.Alberta.ca/home/ministries.cfm
http://www.infratrans.gov.ab.ca/
HTTP://Alberta.ca/home/news.cfm
http://Alberta.ca/home/feedback.cfm
http://www.gov.ab.ca

